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Bill Summary and 

Fiscal Analysis: 

 

HB1683 requires health benefits plans to offer coverage for enrollees to obtain a three-month 

supply of a contraceptive drug at once the first time the enrollee obtains a drug, and a 

twelve month supply at once each subsequent time the enrollee obtains the same drug. The 

proposal also clarifies that the enrollee can request a smaller supply of the contraceptive drug 

and that the prescribing provider may prescribe a smaller supply if the prescription is supported 

by clinical utility and medical appropriateness. 

 

The Oklahoma Health Care Authority estimate a $250,000 fiscal impact annually to the 

HealthChoice plan based on current utilization, disenrollment rates, and the percentage of 

contraceptive users - $200,000 is estimated for medication costs, $50,000 for prior authorization 

and administrative costs. OHCA also expects an impact of $260,000 to one of the Medicaid 

managed care plans.  

 

Fiscal impact provided by OHCA and Senate fiscal staff. 

 

 


